
To:  Posting      
 
From: Londonderry Street Naming System Task Force 
 
Date:  January 20, 2011     
 
Re:  Task force workshop meeting 
 
 
 

 
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

STREET NAMING SYSTEM TASK FORCE 
 

The Londonderry Street Naming System Task Force will hold a public workshop on Tuesday,  February 1, 
2011 at 1:00 P.M. in the Sunnycrest Meeting Room of the Londonderry Town Hall located at 268B Mammoth 
Road, Londonderry, N.H.  to consider the following: 
 
WORKSHOPS/PUBLIC HEARINGS/DISCUSSIONS 
 
7:00 Overview of naming issues 
 

A. Discussion with Richard S. Fixler, P.E. Assistant Airport Director Engineering & 
Planning regarding airport area roads and associated naming issues. 

  


